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COVID-19 Update 

As of March 1, the Province is removing the mandatory vaccination status from facilities such as 

ours, and as of March 15 they are removing mandatory mask use as well in public spaces. The 

Board of Directors has decided that we will not be making changes to our current mask policy 

and therefore are asking members to continue mask use around the curling club. The only 

exceptions are while on the ice playing or seated at a table. We have made it this far and not 

had any outbreak issues, so with only 2-3 weeks remaining in the season, we feel it is best to 

continue with these policies before starting fresh next year. 

 

SAVE THE DATE:  Saturday, April 9th = DLCC Annual 

Fundraiser.  

 

The Deer Lodge Curling Club's Annual Fundraiser will be held on April 9, starting at 5 pm. 

Tickets are $35 and will include your steak dinner, fries, caesar salad, and garlic toast. There 

will be a 50/50, Silent Auction prizes, and drink specials. Tickets will be available in the coming 



4

 

weeks from Brandon, the Bar, or one of the Board Members. Please come out to support the 

curling club as we finish off the season and head into summer! 

 

If you cannot attend but would like to contribute towards our silent auction prizes, please contact 

Corey at dlccpresident@gmail.com. Similarly, if you would like to attend but have dietary 

restrictions of any kind, please reach out and we can make special arrangements.   

 

 

McDonald Wins Junior Title ! 

Congratulations to Team Jordan McDonald of DLCC, who won the Manitoba Junior Men's 

Provincials in Brandon this past weekend! The guys went undefeated the entire week and will 

now head to Stratford, ON at the end of March to compete at the Canadian Juniors. Stay tuned 

for details regarding their send-off party which will be held at the club. 

  

 

Viterra Championship! 

 

Congratulations to the Sean Grassie and Jordan McDonald teams who competed in the Viterra 
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Championships in Selkirk recently. It was a very tough field and both teams fought hard to make 

it to the final 16 teams.   

 

 

Beer for a Year! 

There are plenty of beer for a year tickets still available. The draw will be held April 14, so still 

lots of time to sell tickets to friends, family, and coworkers in support of the Deer Lodge Curling 

Club. 

  

 

 

The DLCC cannot operate without the help of volunteers, and as the saying goes - "many hands 

makes light work". If you are interested in helping out and giving back to the club, even if it's for 

a very small time commitment, we would love to hear from you.  

Click here to Volunteer!  
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Click the icons above to view the DLCC's Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Website!  

 

 

Copyright © 2020 DEER LODGE CURLING CLUB LTD., 

All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

425 Woodlawn Street, Winnipeg, MB, R3J 2J3 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

   

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

This email was sent to dlccpresident@gmail.com  

why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

Deer Lodge Curling Club · 425 Woodlawn St · Winnipeg, MB R3J 2J3 · Canada  

 

 
 

 




